St. Bartholomew's CE Primary WHITWORTH

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Friday 2nd July 2021

Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL -Tel 01706 344631

We only have two weeks left now and as our Yr 1 bubble comes back on Monday, I ask that you please keep us all in classes by getting your child tested at the first signs of any illness – especially sickness or the normal symptoms. Hopefully, with your help, we will have a full school and enjoy this time together! - Stay Safe, Atrock

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



YR - Dominic Donegan

Y1 – Charlie Hoyle

Y2 – Lillia Bonner

Y3 - Alice Sullivan

Y4 - Tyler Hall

Y5 - Martha Williams

Y6 - Ruby Bradshaw



Men's Shed Request

The Men's Shed is a Whitworth project on Milner St. In the past this land has been used as a 'cut-through' by people but it is now being developed and improved.

I have been informed that pupils wearing St Bartholomew's uniforms have continued to use this and have even trodden on plants there.

This is not being CONSIDERATE!

Please can you avoid any further damage

– even accidental by not using this route.



Thank You, Mr Crabtree

Sickness Symptoms

21

Although not one of the official symptoms and we only have a small number, we have noticed that young children testing positive have complained of stomach ache in the days before they get tested. This seems to be true in other schools too so if your child is unwell, especially with tummy ache it might be worth getting them tested just to be safe!

Sporting Days

As we cannot run a full Sports Day this year, next week we are going to be holding individual class competitions. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to attend but we will take pictures and let you know how well each class and team competed.

Attendance Superstars

This week's best attendance goes

to Year 6 with 99.2%

Great effort!

Keep up the good work and remember to try and help your class by being in every day!



NO PHONES PLEASE

Don't forget phones should NOT be used on school grounds.

Thank You

Breakfast Club

Operates daily for pupils: From 7:30am - £2.50 From 8:00am - £2.00

Year 6 Bikeability Safety Training

Our Yr 6 pupils have been learning about safe riding on bikes this week









and as you can see they've been practicing their skills on actual roads! Hopefully, this should give them some safety pointers for keeping safe whilst out and about outside of school. Well done Year 6!

<u>Contact</u>: <u>head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk</u> -- <u>Website</u>: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk